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End-of-Life /End-of-Service-Life Announcement 

ARI-200 Series 
 

This notice serves as formal notification that RAID Incorporated ("RAID Inc.") is initiating the 
End-of-Life (“EOL”) process for its ARI-200 Series.  
 
The objective of providing this notice is to allow for appropriate planning and the opportunity 
for last time purchases as well as to suggest alternative products. Please pass this notice to the 
relevant individuals within your organization. 
 
RAID Inc. is sensitive to extending the life of all its products for as long as possible so that 
customers can expect the most from their investment. However, in order to keep ahead of 
evolving technology, formal production of the ARI-200 Series product lines and associated parts 
will end on September 9, 2022. 

 


